
 

6th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
REWARDS DAY TUESDAY 20TH JULY 2021 
 
On Tuesday 20th July, Graham School will be holding a ‘Rewards Day’.  This year the event 
will be a full day of activities, challenges and sports events aimed at all year groups.  We 
are incredibly proud of how our students have responded to the challenges of the last two 
academic years; we are therefore, organising this event to bring the school together 
again as one community, after all the disruption caused by Covid-19.  
 
The students will be encouraged to get involved in a range of activities across 4 different 
zones including; Silly Sports Zone, The Fun Zone, the inflatable Zone and the Activities Zone. 
In addition, each Year 7 tutor group will be organising their own stall, activity and/ or 
service in order to raise money for The Rainbow Centre.  
 
The school start time will be 8.40am as usual, and students will finish school at 2.55pm. The 
day will be a ‘Sportswear Day’, therefore, all students should arrive to school in 
appropriate sportswear including a t-shirt and jumper and either tracksuit bottoms, sweat 
pants, shorts or leggings; appropriate sports footwear must also be worn, as some activities 
require students to be wearing trainers.  Students will also need to dress appropriately for 
the weather, if it is raining then students will need a waterproof coat and if it is a sunny 
day, students will require sun cream, hats and a bottle that they can fill with water.  There 
will be a hydration station for water and a first aid area available on the day. 
 
Students will need to bring some money with them if they wish to purchase items on offer 
at the charity stalls, such as cakes, sweets, face painting, hair braiding etc. all of this 
money will go to The Rainbow Centre.   
 
The activities on offer for your child to get involved in include: Bungee Trampolines, 
Bungee Dash and Grab, Meltdown, Wipe-Out, an inflatable boot camp/assault course, a 
climbing wall, mountain biking, Bubble Football, Danceacise, table tennis, volleyball, giant 
games, crazy golf, penalty shootout, the unclimbable Ladders, Bungee Trampolines, Laser 
Battle Zone, Segway’s, tug of war, egg and spoon race… to name just a few! 
 
We will, of course, continue to follow any government guidelines around Covid-19 and 
students will remain in their ‘bubbles’.  Please rest assured, we will risk asses everything 
carefully with the health, safety and well-being of all students as our central priority.  We 
just ask that you ensure that your child completes their Covid Test the night before the 
event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Due to the nature of the day, the school reserves the right to remove any student from an 
activity if their conduct is not deemed as appropriate. If you have any concerns, or you 
do not wish your child to be involved in any of the activities, please can you put this in 
writing and send it to the school office addressed to Miss Jessup or Mr Wilson.  
 
We are really looking forward to the event and we hope that this will be the first of many 
whole school  community days.  
 
Yours faithfully 

KAJ 
 
Miss Jessup 
Director of Learning for Character 
 
 
 
 


